
 

Acorns Home Learning Newsletter 4 

Dear Children and Families,  

I do hope you all had a lovely Easter and that the 
Easter Bunny brought you lots of Easter eggs! 

Well it looks like we are not going to be seeing each 
other for a while!  I hope you are all well and are 
having fun with and being very good for your 
families at home.  Keep trying hard. 

I hope you have been able to 
see the activity sheets I have 

been sending and having fun trying the activities.  
If you have, maybe you could send me some 
photos or drawings of what you have been up to.   

Our Summer 1 topic is all about the weather, 
shadows and reflections, so if you have seen 
anything interesting on your walks, please send photos which we could 
share. 

I will be phoning you in the next week, just to catch 
up with you all, as I am really missing seeing you, 
talking to you and having fun together. 

 

Please keep smiling, reading together and singing all 
the songs we have been learning over the last few 
months. 

 

Hope to see you really soon 

With love to you all 

Mrs Maytham 

 
                                                                                                    


